
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday, September 30, 2022 

Changes to busing for next week 

Effective Monday, October 3rd, 2022, the Toronto District School 

Board and Toronto Catholic District School Board will take over the 

busing responsibility for households still in temporary 

accommodation.  

 

Here are the changes that will take effect on Monday: 

 Buses will be cancelled at the Holiday Inn and TownePlace Suites.  

 The only bus will go from Regent Park to both the public schools and 

the Catholic schools that support the Swansea Mews community. 

 TCHC staff members will no longer be required to provide monitoring 

support on the bus. 

 

It is your responsibility to make sure your children get on and off the bus. 

Children are expected to be respectful and cooperative while on the bus. 

They could risk losing busing privileges if they do something unsafe or 

disrespectful. This includes actions to the driver or their bus mates.  

 

Questions? 

Please contact your school principal if you have questions about the bus 

schedule or if you will not put your children on the bus. If you are not sure 

who your school principal is, go to tdsb.on.ca/Find-your/Schoolto find the 

school contact details. You can also contact the School Board at  

416-397-3000 or GeneralInquiries@TDSB.on.ca for more information. 

 

Call 416-981-5500 to request this handout in an alternate language or 

format. 
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